
 
 

Acorn Newsletter 

This week at Nursery 
This week, we have been reading the story ‘Little owl and the star’. It’s all about the Nativity story and we have learnt about 

characters who are in this story and the role they played on Christmas day. 

We’ve also made stars from salt dough and decorated them, ready to hang on our Christmas trees at home. 

Our rhyme this week is hickory dickory dock and we were able to make up some silly new rhyming versions of our own : hickory 

dickory peg, the mouse ran up her leg and hickory dickory dare the squirrel ran up the chair. 

We’ve also been learning to dance and follow dance routines this week. Look how good we are getting at our yoga routines-This is 

helping to strengthen our core muscles. 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths this week, we have been sorting again and had to find the sorting rule. Sometimes it was by size or colour, then we 

thought about shapes and numbers. Each time it was different and we had to concentrate. This is something you could do at home 

with your toys and tell your grown- ups how you’ve sorted them. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HGgsklW-mtg&t=10s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6MGRkUlFZws
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lIeanvWkBLk


 
 

Thank you for the brilliant support again this week during our focussed activities. Next week our themes will be number writing. 

Name writing /initial sounds for our names and a cutting skills day. 

Monday. Name writing. 

Wednesday: cutting skills. 

Friday : number writing. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker and Miss Elliott 

 

 

 

 

  

We really enjoyed decorating the Christmas tree together. 


